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September 3, 2020 

 
Great News! The United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) has extended a waiver that 

will allow us to return to feeding free of charge - ALL children 18 years old and younger (just like 

we were doing during the summer).  The waiver will last through December 31st or until their 

funding for the program is depleted, whichever comes first.  What does this mean for the 

children of Keys?  Beginning today, September 3rd, all children under the age of 19 can eat 

breakfast and lunch at no charge. This includes all children whether they are face-to-face, 

virtually or not attending school! 

 

For those that wish to pick up a meal - we will start handing out the meals at 10 am. If you wish 

to receive a meal you will need to call the office of either the elementary or high school by 8:30 

am to let them know. Please come get meals!  Children do not have to be present in the car to 

pick up meals curb side! 

 

***We are still required (by the USDA) to get completed Free and Reduced Meal Price 

applications from our district families.  Free and Reduced applications are not solely used to 

determine a student meal cost but they are used to determine the amount of state and federal 

funding we receive. Those applications are a tremendously help to our school, so please 

continue to get them turned in!  Thank you to everyone that has already turned in their 

application! 

 

As always, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call our office, (918) 456-4501! 

 

We look forward to continuing to serve our district families and we greatly appreciate your 

support! 


